
Additional Note on Voluntary Disclosure:   
Mr Chong was an independent non-executive director of China Kangda Food Company Limited (“China 

Kangda”) from 2015 to 2017. China Kangda was fined by the Hong Kong Company Registry in 2016 for 

failure in or late filing of return of changes of company secretary, directors or authorised 

representatives of registered non-Hong Kong company under the Company Ordinance and for failure 

in or late filing of return required for changes in the Registered Particulars of registered non-Hong 

Kong company. The fine amount for each non-compliance was HK$29,300 on the company and there 

was no investigation carried out on China Kangda and Mr Chong and no actions were taken against 

Mr Chong. 


